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Keisha Sedlacek
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From: Durr, Eurika <Durr.Eurika@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 10:14 AM
To: John Hall
Cc: Keisha Sedlacek
Subject: Town of Newmarket Wastewater Treatment Plant, NPES 12-05
Dear Mr. Hall,

Regarding your recent filing. As this matter has been fully briefed, parties wishing to file additional documents must
request and receive leave of the Board. Therefore, before the filing can be added to the record before the Board, you
must file a motion requesting leave to file. The motion must be served on all other parties and must fully explain why
the filing is relevant to the matter before the Board and why it should be admitted to the record at this late date.

Eurika Durr

Clerk to the Board
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U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW (1103M)
Washington, DC 20460-0001

Tel: 202-233-0122

Fax: 202-233-0121





